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WOSMD Consulting, LLC Welcomes Michael McDonnell as Business Manager  

 

NEW PROVIDENCE, NJ – Wendell O. Scott, M.D. Consulting, LLC, is pleased to welcome 
client relations expert Michael McDonnell beginning Wednesday, April 1st, to the position of 
Business Manager.  

“We look forward to adding Michael’s substantial skills in client service and retention to our 
team,” stated Wendell O. Scott, MD.  “He is a trusted strategist with deep experience in building 
client relationships,” he added. “In short, we are confident that Michael will enhance our overall 
business efforts and expand opportunities for our clients.” 

McDonnell noted, “I believe one of my strongest assets includes the ability to utilize effective 
methods to achieve client objectives, and at the same time identify new techniques aimed at 
increasing the firm’s ability to meet and exceed client requirements.  I look forward to meeting 
and working with the WOSMD client and expert community and contributing to the collaborative 
success on this business network. 

McDonnell brings decades of professional experience to the position from the financial firms and 
non- profit organizations.  He is a Summa Cum Laude graduate of St. Joseph’s College in 
Brooklyn, NY, with a B.S. in Business Administration.       
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